
 
 
 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF  
BOARD WORKSHOP 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Yucaipa Valley Water District board 

workshop scheduled for Tuesday, August 9, 2016, at 4:00 p.m. has 

been cancelled.   

 

The next regular Board Meeting of the Yucaipa Valley Water 

District is scheduled for Wednesday, August 17, 2016 at 6:00 

p.m. 


